
August 28, 2014 – FALL DRUG TAKE-BACK SET FOR SEPTEMBER 27, 2014 

The Bristol Virginia Sheriff's Office is one of several law enforcement agencies in the area who 

are co-sponsoring a fall Drug Take-Back event on Saturday, September 27, 2014. 

From 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., we will have special disposal units at Food City on Euclid Avenue in 

Bristol Virginia, where residents can get rid of unused or expired medications. This greatly 

reduces the chances of unlawful use or accidental ingestion by a small child. 

The events are also sponsored by the U.S. Drug Enforcement Administration's Office of 

Diversion Control. 

 


